2024 Junior Welcome Letter

Welcome back LANGLEY HIGH SCHOOL Class of 2024!

We, your class parents, are excited for the coming school year! We look forward to keeping you informed of LHS
junior class current events and activities. Our two big events this year are the Prom and All Night Grad Party. The
junior class is responsible for planning and coordinating the Junior/Senior Prom and for cleanup at the ANGP. We
will be asking for help from both parent and student volunteers. Please plan to come out and participate! Below is
important information and this year’s key dates. We are looking forward to a great JUNIOR YEAR!

Communications

Class of 2024 Webpage: Check for class information and for the Email Sign-up link on our webpage at 2024
webpage . Class emails are bulletins with specific information pertaining to just our class.

Facebook and Twitter: Join our closed parent groups to receive updates about our meetings and events. Look for
the links on the Class of 2023 webpage 2024 Facebook page and 2024 twitter handle

Weekly PTSA eNews: Contains information about the entire school and short class announcements. Sign-up at
www.ptsalangley.org.

SIS: SIS ParentVue provides parents with access to their child’s grades and attendance 24 /7. Please activate your
SIS account at http:///www.fcps.edu/it/MyParentAccount. Quarterly and final report cards will be posted here.

Junior Class Dates and Information

Prom Co-Chair Needed!
Please contact Amy or Stefanie if you're interested in co-chairing the prom this year! ollilaamy@gmail.com,
stefaniestayin@earthlink.net

Class of 2024 Activity Fee - Online registration at www.MySchoolBucks.com

The junior class activities fee is $35. Class activities fees are collected each year. This money is used to purchase
class Homecoming t-shirts and to fund activities such student treat days and to help fund future activities such as
prom and 2024 Graduation. To ensure your child gets a t-shirt, go online to MySchoolBucks.com to complete
your registration no later than the first day of school, Aug 22! Don’t forget to select your child’s t-shirt size!

Spirit Week & Homecoming - Sept 6-10
The Student Government Association and Class officers plan daily spirit activities throughout the week culminating
with the Homecoming Game on Sept 9 and the Homecoming Dance on Sept 10.

** PLEASE NOTE: Class T-Shirts will be distributed during Spirit Week only to students who have paid their class
activity fee! Making Online Payments for Activity Fee, Dinner and Donations on MySchoolBucks.com. This is the
same system used to add money to your child’s cafeteria account. If you are new to the FCPS, you may need to add
your child. This is easy to do, just follow the prompts. Once your student is added, click on School Store at the top of
the page. Go to Browse Items, until you see an icon for Class of 2024 Activity Fee. There is also an icon for Class of
2024 Donations. They are always appreciated! If payment of the class activity fee is a financial hardship, contact
Student Services for confidential assistance.

Class Forums - TBD

Class parents are working with Langley’s Admin team to schedule two forums during the coming year, around the
college planning process as well as coming attractions for senior year. Stay tuned as dates are finalized and
communicated!



Photos

We are collecting Class of 2024 photos to be used for our Senior Video during graduation. So, please when you
see some juniors hanging out, SNAP A PIC! We need your help to ensure all students and all aspects of life at Langley
are represented (sports, performing arts, social, academic, etc.). Group shots of this year’s juniors engaging in
Langley activities are preferred. Be creative... remember, these photos will be your student’s Langley memories!
Please identify the students in the pictures when submitting. Becky Burke will be collecting the photos. Use the
following link to submit photos for Class of 2024 (submit at original size, not reduced): elizabethmburke@me.com

We look forward to working together with our faculty, parents and students for a fantastic junior year!

CLASS PARENTS 2024

Class Lead Parents: Amy Griffin, ollilaamy@gmail.com;
Stefanie Stayin, stefaniestayin@earthlink.net
Treasurer: Julie DeLong, LHS2024Treasurer@gmail.com
Communications: Loretta Cranbourne, Icranbourne@gmail.com
Class Dinners: Effie Hoffman, effie_hoffman@hotmail.com
Coffee Coordinator: Kris Simko, Kristen.simko@gmail.com
Photos/Senior Slideshow: Becky Burke, elizabethmburke@me.com
All Night Grad Party Liaison/Chair: Meralee Fredenburgh, meralee@gmail.com
Prom: Jennifer Canty Frischling, jennifer@canty.net




